

Youth Health Kit Drive and Assembly

Youth Volunteers and Monetary Donations Needed!

April 13, 2024 | 11:30 AM - 1:00 PM

HOLY CROSS GREEK ORTHODOX CHURCH

123 Gilkeson Rd. (Mt. Lebanon), Pittsburgh, PA 15228

All Orthodox Youth Groups are asked to participate. Students, please bring your volunteer forms for school credit.

Our goal is to assemble several thousand health kits. Donations are needed to purchase bulk health kit supplies.

To donate, please make checks payable to "Holy Cross AGAPE Fund" with "IOCC Health Kit Project" in the memo, and mail to Nick Terezis, c/o IOCC, 306 Marberry Drive, Pittsburgh, PA 15215

Please contact Ava Terezis at 614.569.2414 or AvaT.Orthodox@gmail.com to coordinate your youth group attendance.